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Christmas /New Year Period : 

• Our contractor (Tasman Civil Ltd) has been busy finishing up key tasks over the last few weeks & 

preparing the construction site so that it can be left in a safe state over the Christmas / New Year period. 

• No work will take place on site over this Christmas /New Year period, before construction activities 

recommence on Monday 9 January 2023. 

• A temporary road closure will be left in place at the St Vincent Street end of Hastings Street. All 

Hastings Street properties & Pioneer Park Community Centre can be accessed via the Washington 

Road end of Hastings Street over this period, could you please advise your visitors/clients of this. 

 

Work recently underway: 

• Installation of the 1.8m diameter Stormwater pipeline main continues. 

• Removal of contaminated coal tar material from the trench continues. 

• Reinstatement of the footpath areas in Hasting Street continues.  

• Removal of redundant sewer pipeline.  

• Preparing the construction site to be left in a safe condition for the Christmas /New Year Period. 
 

Upcoming work in 2023: 

• The next phase of the Hastings Street infrastructure upgrade will be commencing on Monday 9 January 

2023.  As from this date the construction site will be set up as per the diagram below.  

• Access will be via both Washington Road and St Vincent Street, but there will be no thoroughfare due to 

the temporary road closure being relocated to mid Hastings Street. 

• The temporary carpark and Pioneer Park Community Centre will both be open & accessible. 

• Works will continue on the 1.8m diameter stormwater pipes, 150mm diameter watermain, house 

connections and new kerb and channel. 

• The site will remain as shown below until late February / Early March 2023 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

HASTINGS STREET  



 

 

Issue 6 - December 2022 

2022 

Issue 6 - December 2022 

2022 
 

 

Estimated Completion Date  

Construction work in Hastings Street is expected to be largely completed in May 2023.                     

However, further infrastructure upgrade works are required in St Vincent Street, which we will advise 

further on next year.  

 

 

KEY CONTACTS OVER CHRISTMAS / NEW YEAR PERIOD 

Tasman Civil Ltd – Contacts :  

First Contact - Anthony Jordan (mobile 022 618 7702) 

 anthony.jordan@tasmancivil.co.nz 

 

Second Contact – Thomas Maw (mobile 027 706 4323) 

 thomas.maw@tasmancivil.co.nz 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  √   Project Progress:  ?    Current Phase:  @   Find Out more: 

Reinstatement of footpath 

continues. 

Stormwater Pipeline continues & 

site to be left safe for Christmas. 

https://shape.nelson.govt.nz/washington-

valley-upgrade 

mailto:anthony.jordan@tasmancivil.co.nz

